
Kitchener Elementary School 
1351 Gilmore Avenue, Burnaby, BC  V5C 4S8 Tel: 604-296-9017 
 
 
Hello Kitchener Elementary parents and guardians,  
 
We are very pleased to announce that we have partnered up for a 3rd year with Sun-Oka Fruit 
Farms to sell their delicious farm-fresh apples.  You can find out more by clicking this link: 
 
https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/seller_1/082493551/org-campaign/kitchener-
elementary-pac-harvest-2024 
 
These are not just the ordinary apples we are used to getting in our grocery stores.  This 
century-old family farm has won all kinds of major awards for their fruit.  They won the prize for 
growing the best apples in Canada for eight straight years.  These are the highest quality apples 
available anywhere. 
 
You’ll get the best apples you’ve ever eaten… and save some money.  Plus, with each box sold 
Kitchener Elementary will raise $8-10.  The funds we raise are so important for providing 
additional school resources that will enrich and enhance our kids’ academic, physical and social 
growth.   
 
Also, we ask that you please consider sharing this fundraiser sale with your nearby friends and 
family.  Apples are far-and-away the most popular fruit in Canada, so it’s highly likely that you 
have many apple lovers in your life.  Everything is done online, so you won’t have to deal with 
any of the hassles of collecting money or keeping records.   
 
New this year!  When you create an account 
with Sun-Oka, you’ll get a Sales Link to share 
with your friends and family.  If they 
purchase using this link, then YOU get a 
discount on your personal apple purchase! 
 
Key Dates to Note! 

 September 3 – Apple Sales are open! 
 October 9 – Last day to purchase apples! 
 Week of October 15 – Apple pick-up from 3:00-4:30 p.m. in the Big Gym. 

 
We hope you will consider participating in this fundraiser.  This is a fresh and healthy product of 
the highest quality, and at a very good price, that you can be proud of offering to your friends 
and family.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Kitchener Elementary Parent Advisory Council 


